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Upcoming cake sales… 

Grade 3S will host a cake sale for Grade 1 – 7 pupils next week Thursday, and Teacher Wilna’s little ones will bring their 

delicious goodies for the Thursday thereafter (4 June). Keep that change-pot full for these upcoming treats. 

 

Drop and go… 

Thank you parents for respecting our “drop off zone” on Maraboe Street in the mornings! Although we were concerned 

about re-opening this gate to help with traffic flow, we have noticed that no parents are abusing the zone by using it as 

parking. Thank you! A reminder that you are welcome to use the cul-de-sac on Korhaan Street as a “drop off zone” as well.  

 

Marbles galore… 

Can you remember the thrill of adding a swirly-eyed glass prize to your increasing marble collection?! It is for this reason 

that we fully support “marble season” at our school. Just a reminder that teachers cannot be held responsible for lost or 

swapped marbles though! Only send your child to school with marbles that he/she is allowed to trade or loose in the process. 

Also, remind your children about marble safety…no marbles in mouths! 

Enjoy all the marbly fun and the fuss with us, and use the season as an opportunity to guide your child in the art of fair-play 

and good sportsmanship! 

 

Encore… 

To all our violinists… a reminder about the upcoming Suzuki National Violin Concert on the 6th of June. All 

Teacher Andrea’s children are invited to participate and tickets are available through webticket. If your 

child is thinking of joining violin class but hasn’t done so yet, why not get a taste of the Beethoven bug by 

attending the concert and seeing some of our own little musicians in action? 

 

Congratulations… 

Our young netball teams did a sterling job at the mini-netball tournament on Saturday. As Teacher Kathy proudly 

summarised… we won some, we lost some, but boy…we had fun! 

 

Thank you too to our parents who prepared their maestros and Madonna’s for the preschool Talent Show last week Friday. 

From whistling to dancing with an egg on a spoon… the kiddies were stars! Too cute and well done! 

 

Tekkie Tax Stickers… 

Our school is supporting Tekkie Tax Day next week 29th May.  Stickers  are available for R10 at the office. 

 

Theme for Mickey Mouse for next week: 

Once upon a time! 

 

All the best for our Grade 4-7 pupils who are preparing for exams. Let’s give them our 

love and encouragement as they study! 

 

Prayerfully and playfully 

The teachers 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
The juices are R150 for 24 and orders can be sent to my email (jaray@caa.co.za) or you can call me on my number 0842501699. 

 

Flavours are Orange, Mango, Apple, Berry and Tropical 

 

Delivery arrangements will be made once an order is in place. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Yolisa Jara 
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